
Rugby Borough Council
Memorial safety inspections

Notice is hereby given, in
accordance with the Local
Authority Cemetery Order 1977,
that Rugby Borough Council in the
near future will be conducting
memorial inspections at the
following churchyards: Rugby, St
Andrew; Brinklow, St John; Rugby,
St Oswald; Rugby, St Michael & All
Angels; Wolston, St Margaret;
Clifton-upon-Dunsmore, St Mary.

Memorial inspections will also be
conducted at the following
cemeteries: Watts Lane, Clifton
Road,Whinfield,Croop Hill.

Where memorials are found to be
unsafe, the Council will take steps
to make them safe. 

For more information, contact the
council’s Bereavement Services
team by calling (01788) 533715 or
emailing: rainsbrook@rugby.gov.uk 


